
Protean is committed to

simplifying the job hunting

process down to the click of a

few buttons. Our affordable,

modern platform helps you find

jobs with ease so you may focus

on what you do best: serving the

community and saving lives.

CONTACT US
+1 (281)-362-2867

www.proteanmed.com
info@proteanmed,com

21 Waterway Ave, Suite
#300

The Woodlands, TX
77380

Protean 
Med Inc.

Are you an allied
healthcare

professional
looking for a job?

The search for a

qualified job can be

an arduous task. 

Built-to-ease Healthcare
Staffing.

ProteanProtean
cancan

help!help!

@proteanmed
Protean Med Inc.

Protean Med Inc.



ONE STOP REGISTRATION!
Simple registration process
to help us understand your
expectations

EARN MORE $$!
Protean will negotiate the
best remuneration in line
with the service and
commitment that you bring
to the table

PERSONAL & PROFESSIONAL
GROWTH!

Freedom and flexibility to
take control of your career
and find opportunities on
your terms 

MINIMAL PAPERWORK, GREATER
RETURNS!

REGISTER: One-time
application with all of
your information
GET MATCHED: Find the
perfect job with minimal
effort.
GET HIRED: Protean will
coordinate a hassle-free
interview and job offer.
RELAX: Our team will
handle all the 
on-boarding details.

Nursing Associates
Cardiovascular
Sonographist
Dental Assistants
Diagnostic Medical
Sonographist
Limited Medical Radiologic
Technologist
Medical Assistant
Medical Coding & Billing
Personnel
Surgical Technologist
Vocational Nurses
And more!

IF YOU'RE AN ALLIED
HEALTHCARE

PROFESSIONAL,
PROTEAN IS FREE!

Why Protean?
Protean is your first choice
to land a high-paying job.

Join our network!


